
Sent: 10 June 2022 14:00
To: Licensing
Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 2022/01538/70SLCP

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 2:00 PM on 10 Jun 2022 from Mr Andrew Gravell. 

Application Summary 

Address:  Royal Pier Development Mayflower Park Southampton 
SO14 2AQ  

Proposal:  Large Casino - Provisional Statement  
Case Officer: Hayley Montague  
Click for further information 

 

Customer Details 
Name:  Mr Andrew Gravell 
Email:    
Address:  6 Merchants Walk, Southampton SO14 2AS 
 

Comments Details 
Commenter 
Type:  Neighbour 

Stance:  Customer objects to the Licensing Application 
Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments:  2:00 PM on 10 Jun 2022 It is now clear that the original 
waterpier development planned over 10 years is not 
going ahead. It is therefore pointless to grant a further 
extension. Doing so may well deter other development 
plans, and I believe contribute to the planning blight 
which Mayflower Park has suffered for the last 20 or more 
years. It is time to move on, therefore. 

 




